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Top DEP Stories 
 
WJET-TV: Department of Environmental Protection to give $1 million in grants to small businesses, farms 
to become more energy efficient 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/department-of-environmental-protection-to-give-1-
million-in-grants-to-small-businesses-farms-to-become-more-energy-efficient/ 
 
WICU-TV: Small Businesses, Farmers Encouraged to Apply For DEP Grants 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/40849887/small-businesses-farmers-encouraged-to-apply-for-
dep-grants 
 
Butler Eagle: DEP offers grant funding for small businesses, farms 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190730/BUSINESS01/707309993/-1/news100 
 
Herald-Standard: DEP continues efforts to extinguish underground mine fire in Fayette County 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/new today/dep-continues-efforts-to-extinguish-underground-mine-
fire-in-fayette/article 900fa828-afcc-11e9-bde5-bb70f85de1f4.html 
 
PublicSource: Lead levels in Pittsburgh’s drinking water dipped but remain out of compliance 
https://www.publicsource.org/lead-levels-in-pittsburghs-drinking-water-dipped-but-remain-out-of-
compliance/ 
 
Mentions 
 
WICU-TV: Interview with Ed Nesselbeck, Erie Coke's Environmental Director (Video) 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/clip/14872607/interview-with-ed-nesselbeck-erie-cokes-
environmental-director 
 
Hold Erie Coke Accountable: Panel Group Discussing Erie Coke on WICU-TV 
https://www.holderiecokeaccountable.com/panel-weighs-in-on-the-future-of-erie-coke-and-its-impact-
on-the-community/ 
 
The Derrick: Kayaker 'shocked' by debris strewn along 'pristine' river 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/kayaker-shocked-by-debris-strewn-along-pristine-
river/article 8d9e39d3-2a7e-599b-8637-84270e834711.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Petroleum authority has water issues too 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20190730/NEWS01/707309887/-1/news100 
 
Butler Eagle: Finally, action to ease Sullivan Run flooding 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190730/EDITORIAL01/707309916/-1/news100 
 
Air 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Commissioners review mold report 



https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/commissioners-review-mold-
report/article b2e7d043-4e7e-5d14-9cdd-a881075ed91b.html 
 
KDKA: County Health Department Schedules Public Hearing On US Steel Settlement 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/07/05/public-hearing-us-steel-settlement/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: Carnegie Museum will use $1.3M grant for climate change education in rural Western Pa. 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/07/29/Carnegie-Museum-science-grant-
climate-change-education-rural-Western-Pennsylvania/stories/201907290080 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Morning Call: Easton plants city’s first 'educational forest’ in Lower Hackett Park 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/easton/mc-nws-easton-trees-20190729-
hr3fk5chrncspee2gwz3vi66ce-story.html 
 
Morning Call: Heavy lifting now will benefit Minsi Lake’s fish, anglers in the future 
https://www.mcall.com/sports/outdoors/mc-spt-outdoors-minsi-lake-20190729-
ihj2fywyvrbz7fis2x7hpekhwu-story.html 
 
Scranton Times: Countryside Conservancy Trolley Trail work continues 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/countryside-conservancy-trolley-trail-work-continues-
1.2514089 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Input sought on wildlife feeding ban 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/input-sought-on-wildlife-feeding-
ban/article 90f14746-6e7d-5f32-a115-1f850a909de6.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Opponent of nation's public lands is picked to oversee them 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/politics/opponent-of-nation-s-public-lands-is-picked-to-
oversee/article 4e2bf607-e894-5978-939a-f69b0fd81726.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Carmichaels Envirothon team returns to international competition with repeat state 
title 
https://observer-reporter.com/living/carmichaels-envirothon-team-returns-to-international-
competition-with-repeat-state/article ae309a04-03f9-5b2e-aefe-261c2db27478.html 
 
Allegheny Front: Rare butterfly has found refuge at an unlikely place: a Pennsylvania military base 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/rare-butterfly-has-found-refuge-at-an-unlikely-place-a-pennsylvania-
military-base/ 
 
Next Pittsburgh: As Garfield’s Fort Pitt Park triples in size, you can weigh in on its future. Here’s how. 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/as-garfields-fort-pitt-park-triples-in-size-you-can-weigh-in-
on-its-future-heres-how/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Help small parks, too 



https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/07/21/Pittsburgh-city-parks-funding-tax-RAD-
regional-asset-district/stories/201907180057 
 
Tribune-Review: Opponent of nation’s public lands is picked to oversee them 
https://triblive.com/news/world/opponent-of-nations-public-lands-is-picked-to-oversee-them/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Brian O'Neill: The cost of renting a public park 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/brian-oneill/2019/07/29/Brian-O-Neill-Schenley-Plaza-park-
rent-purchase-access-wedding/stories/201907290013 
 
Energy 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: High schoolers get paid to learn solar in Philly. It’s about to become a program of 
study. 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/solar-training-high-school-philadelphia-energy-authority-job-
growth-20190729.html 
 
WJAC: Infrastructure group tours CPV Fairview Energy Center  
https://wjactv.com/news/local/infrastructure-group-tours-cpv-fairview-energy-center  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Power booster: $700M plant ‘has really helped the economy here’ 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/watch-video-power-booster-m-plant-has-really-helped-
the/article d306b3dc-b27f-11e9-92ba-33b685bfb88f.html  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Terry M. Jarrett | State power grids feel the strain of summer heat 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/terry-m-jarrett-state-power-grids-feel-the-strain-
of/article 3fb762d2-afc0-11e9-a6ef-b33c641213b9.html  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: About Real Estate: How to keep 'vampire energy' from sucking money out of your 
wallet 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/opinion/columnists/about-real-estate-how-to-keep-vampire-
energy-from-sucking/article 64eebfcb-8bf2-5403-8502-27d1d8878432.html 
 
Mining 
 
Erie Times: Pa. lawmakers must pursue rural broadband equity: Letters to the editor (Mine Cleanup Bill) 
https://www.goerie.com/opinion/20190730/pa-lawmakers-must-pursue-rural-broadband-equity-
letters-to-editor 
 
Reading Eagle: Death of 1 who jumped off cliff into quarry ruled accidental 
https://www.readingeagle.com/article/20190729/AP/307299614/1009 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Letter to the editor | Let’s clean up our abandoned mines 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/readers forum/letter-to-the-editor-let-s-clean-up-our-
abandoned/article 20c80a80-afbf-11e9-aa5a-b7b4cad2b52c.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: LETTER: Support the RECLAIM Act 



https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-support-the-reclaim-act/article cb3eab32-ad84-
11e9-93d8-3f2d6cc9258b.html 
 
Daily American: 17th anniversary of Quecreek Mine Rescue marked 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/th-anniversary-of-quecreek-mine-rescue-
marked/article 977d7d71-d663-5487-8277-c814dd3a1a6a.html  
 
WJAC: Remembering 17th anniversary of Quecreek Mine rescue in Somerset County 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/remembering-17th-anniversary-of-quecreek-mine-rescue-in-somerset-
county 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Toomey rallies against ethanol in fuel production 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/toomey-rallies-against-ethanol-in-fuel-production/article 6ff81504-
b236-11e9-87a3-47870dee747e.html 
 
StateImpact PA: Delaware County pipeline foe thought he’d get PUC information on Mariner East risk. 
But now he’ll have to fight for it in court 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/07/30/delaware-county-pipeline-foe-thought-hed-get-
puc-information-on-mariner-east-risk-but-now-hell-have-to-fight-for-it-in-court/ 
 
WITF: At Pa. refinery, Toomey pushes to reverse ethanol mandate 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/07/at-pa-refinery-toomey-pushes-to-reverse-ethanol-mandate.php 
 
WHYY: The chemical that could have killed millions in the Philly refinery fire 
https://whyy.org/episodes/the-chemical-that-could-have-killed-millions-in-the-philly-refinery-fire/ 
 
Pennlive: Fire chief: Utility company delayed gas shut-off as shopping center burned down, injuring 
firefighters 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/07/fire-chief-utility-company-delayed-gas-shut-off-as-shopping-
center-burned-down-injuring-firefighters.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CNX reducing drilling budget in 2020 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/07/30/cnx-reducing-drilling-budget-in-
2020.html?iana=hpmvp pit news headline  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: 7 takeaways from EQT's conference call with analysts 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/07/26/7-takeaways-from-eqts-conference-
call.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Deep Well Services jump-starts funding campaign for Butler County 
Emergency Services Unit 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/07/26/deep-well-services-jump-starts-funding-
campaign.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Range boosts production in southwestern Pennsylvania 



https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/07/26/range-boosts-production-in-
southwestern.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Bill from U.S. Sens. Toomey, Feinstein would abolish ethanol mandate 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190729/bill-from-us-sens-toomey-feinstein-would-abolish-
ethanol-mandate 
 
Tribune-Review: Gas prices fall for 2nd straight week 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/gas-prices-fall-for-second-straight-week/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville fracking well hearing focuses on truck traffic 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/murrysville-fracking-well-hearing-focuses-on-truck-traffic/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Penn Hills manager slams Peoples Gas for response to plaza fire 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/peoples-gas-response-to-penn-hills-fire-a-complete-
insult-township-manager-says/ 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: TMI’s idle Unit 2 might get new owner -- and get dismantled faster 
https://lancasteronline.com/business/local business/tmi-s-idle-unit-might-get-new-owner--
/article a2bb417e-b249-11e9-8413-53f51fccdb88.html 
 
Waste 
 
New Castle News: Company trashed rejected recyclables 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local news/company-trashed-rejected-
recyclables/article 3783f2e0-fa68-54f8-a5b5-3ef24baed0d5.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Letter to the editor | Who is responsible for cleaning up area? 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/readers forum/letter-to-the-editor-who-is-responsible-for-
cleaning-up/article 7730df96-afbf-11e9-8ab4-67e45d03a581.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Senate bill would make depositing grass clippings on road illegal 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/senate-bill-would-make-depositing-grass-clippings-on-
road-illegal/article 15916f9e-ec89-5352-b641-4ac7f66ef1fc.html  
 
The Almanac: Collections scheduled for chemicals, hard-to-recycle items 
https://thealmanac.net/news/collections-scheduled-for-chemicals-hard-to-recycle-
items/article b635a766-aedf-11e9-b45b-5f013f24bede.html 
 
Water 
 
Pennlive: Drinking water could be contaminated by toxic PFAS chemicals from Navy depot 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/07/toxic-pfas-chemicals-from-mechanicsburg-navy-facility-
prompts-call-for-testing.html 
 
WITF: Harrisburg considers selling water authority to private company 



https://www.witf.org/news/2019/07/harrisburg-considers-selling-water-authority-to-private-
company.php 
 
StateImpact PA: Navy site in Mechanicsburg to host PFAS open house 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/07/29/navy-site-in-mechanicsburg-to-host-pfas-open-
house/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Here are some of the latest steps states are taking to deal with PFAS water 
contamination 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pfas-state-action-water-contamination-20190729.html 
 
Erie Times: How safe is Lake Erie’s water? Ask your questions 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190730/how-safe-is-lake-eries-water-ask-your-questions 
 
Herald-Mail Media: Antrim Twp. supervisors working out stormwater fees 
https://www.heraldmailmedia.com/news/tri state/pennsylvania/antrim-twp-supervisors-working-out-
stormwater-fees/article a46886fc-445c-5c6b-a63b-95cdb856c6bd.html 
 
WESA: PWSA Exceeds Federal Lead Levels, But They Are Getting Lower 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/pwsa-exceeds-federal-lead-levels-they-are-getting-lower  
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh lead levels in water drop as PWSA claims orthophosphate working 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/pittsburgh-lead-levels-in-water-drop-as-pwsa-claims-
orthophosphate-working/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Truck, boat crash into wetlands on Carmichaels golf course 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/truck-boat-crash-into-wetlands-on-carmichaels-golf-
course/article ebf9e0fc-afba-11e9-856b-47146f36f8b2.html 
 
Allegheny Front: Trump Delivers On Promise To Help Presque Isle’s Beaches, But Other Environmental 
Threats Remain 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/trump-delivers-on-promise-to-help-presque-isles-beaches-but-other-
environmental-threats-remain/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Learn How to Become a Watershed Steward 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/learn-how-to-become-watershed-steward/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Commissioners approve stormwater management plan 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/commissioners-approve-stormwater-management-
plan/article 94af023b-7fad-5ffb-8db2-576d31812191.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Allegheny River lock 2 to close to all boat traffic for repairs 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/lock-on-allegheny-river-popular-with-recreational-
boaters-to-close-until-fall/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Role of trees, forests in local flooding 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-role-of-trees-forests-in-local-flooding/ 
 



Miscellaneous 
 
WJET-TV: HazMat tanker truck crashes over embankment on I-79 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/hazmat-tanker-truck-crashes-over-embankment-on-i-79/ 
 
Bradford Era: Group plans to bring butterflies back to Poplin Avenue garden 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/group-plans-to-bring-butterflies-back-to-poplin-avenue-
garden/article 0f86d1f1-8c7d-5462-827b-07d6636dc6b6.html 
 
Plan Philly: City Hall is uniting around a lead poisoning law hated by landlords 
http://planphilly.com/articles/2019/07/29/city-hall-is-uniting-around-a-lead-poisoning-law-hated-by-
landlords 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Compared to 2018, summer weather this year in Lancaster County is drier and 
cooler 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/compared-to-summer-weather-this-year-in-lancaster-county-
is/article 4b9b06f2-b232-11e9-b638-271363981ec3.html 
 
Allegheny Front: Dr. Karen Hacker Leaves a Legacy of Success and Criticism at the Allegheny County 
Health Department 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/dr-karen-hacker-leaves-a-legacy-of-success-and-criticism-at-the-
allegheny-county-health-department/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Builder seeks freeze on Majestic Hills developer's assets 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/builder-seeks-freeze-on-majestic-hills-developer-s-
assets/article c8e3bb4e-b201-11e9-b5e8-1bfdc0172540.html 
 
KDKA: Department Of Mobility And Infrastructure Launches Bike Safe Survey 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/07/27/city-of-pittsburgh-bike-survey/ 
 
WESA: How Can Pittsburgh Improve Transportation Now And In The Future? 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/how-can-pittsburgh-improve-transportation-now-and-future 
 
WESA: Lawmakers To Again Consider Landslide Insurance Bill 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/lawmakers-again-consider-landslide-insurance-bill 
 
Tribune-Review: Allegheny County releases interactive map locating landslides 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/allegheny-county-releases-interactive-map-locating-
landslides-across-the-county/ 
  
Tribune-Review: Couple sues Pittsburgh over landslide that destroyed their home 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/couple-sues-pittsburgh-over-landslide-that-destroyed-
their-home/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Fundraiser to follow National Ewing Sarcoma Awareness Month; legislators seek 
National Health Institutes investigation 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/fundraiser-to-follow-national-ewing-sarcoma-
awareness-month-legislators-seek/article c2e3d5f4-b1fb-11e9-9e9f-1f9a2f33635a.html 



 
Pittsburgh Business Times: West Virginia cracker project in doubt 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/07/26/west-virginia-cracker-project-in-doubt.html 


